
 

 
 

DEPM/OAS participated in the Workshop to set up the second Open 

Government Action Plan in Dominican Republic  
 

 
 

 

On February 18th the Department of Effective Public Management, represented by the Senior 

Specialist on Access to Public Information and Open Government Milagros Freyre, took part in a 

Workshop for set up the second Open Government Action Plan in Dominican Republic. 

 

The Workshop, organized by the Directorate of Ethics and Governmental Integrity of the    

Dominican Republic Government, included the participation of Open Government Partnership 

Civil Society Coordinator Emiline Martinez and several civil society organizations. 

 

The Consulting process aimed to consolidate the elaboration of an action plan based on 

consensus between government and civil society to achieve the implementation of policies 

towards a more open, transparent and effective government.   

 

  


